
Hornet's News
Corner!
The End of Quarter 2!
Hello Hiat Families,

Can you believe that we are in the LAST WEEK of the 2nd Quarter! Our
o�cial last day of Quarter 2 is Friday, January 22nd. All make-up
assignments will be due no later than this Friday. Make sure to reach out
to your scholar's teachers about make-up assignment opportunities this
week.

Thank you so much for being partners with our educational community and for choosing us as your
instructional family.

Warm Regards,
Principal Kemp

Virtual Conferences
Our dedicated teachers are gearing up for Parent/Teacher Conferences for the 2nd Quarter. Our
Conferences will take place on Thursday, January 28th from 12pm-6pm. Teachers will start sending
out sign-up forms starting tomorrow! Please make sure you sign up for meetings with your scholar's
teachers.
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NWEA MID-YEAR TESTING

Due to our postponement of our in-person start date, we had to postpone our testing as well. Our
Scholars will start their NWEA testing starting February 3rd. A schedule for testing will be shared with
all families next week.

Facebook

Have Questions? Contact Us Today!

The Higher Institute of Arts and Technology (HIAT) is Merrillville's �rst
and only charter school. We work to provide students grades K-8
with an outstanding educational experience
in the arts, humanities, and sciences.

At HIAT, each student is loved and encouraged to reach their
maximum potential, and all of our students are scholars.

5861 Harrison St, Merrillville, I… info@the-hiat.org

219.359.1522 the-hiat.org

https://www.facebook.com/newHIAT
https://s.smore.com/u/4452badf6d51e9f78a6fc70e1d986d1d.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=5861%20Harrison%20St%2C%20Merrillville%2C%20IN%2046410%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:info@the-hiat.org
tel:219.359.1522
http://the-hiat.org/

